
PRE-APPLICATION MEETING AGENDA 
Monday, December 17, 2018 

10:30 AM in Conference Room 4 
 

Staff Meeting Facilitator:  Taylor Ladd, Senior Planner 
 
 

 
 
 
 

1. 
 
 
 
 

 
PAPP-002809 -2018     
 
Trey Griffin with Wood and Partners is proposing to construct Phase 2 of the 
Bayshore development. Phase 2 will consist of 26 units and will be located on the two 
lots directly across Squire Pope Road.  The subject properties are located at 424 Squire 
Pope Road, are zoned PD-1 (Planned Development Mixed Use) and are known as 
Parcels 126 and 121on Tax Map 3.   
 
Project Manager:  Taylor Ladd 
Start time: 10:30am 
 

 
 
NOTE: The applicant or representative of the proposed project must be present at this meeting 
in order to receive comments from Town staff and other outside agencies. If you cannot be 
present please notify Nicole Dixon at (843) 341-4686 prior to the scheduled meeting. 


